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Town of Washington
Conservation Advisory Commission

October 16, 2023

To: Zoning Board of Appeals
Re: Blaikie/Lynch Solar

The Conservation Advisory Commission (CAC) applauds the overall sensitivity of the
Blaikie/Lynch application to environmental issues. We note that if the applicant is relying on
vegetation to comply with the TOW Solar Law, the applicant should be sure that the
vegetation screen is effective in all seasons.

The CAC again appreciates the opportunity to provide these comments, and we hope they are
helpful.

Sincerely,

Conservation Advisory Commission
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